
 

 
 

Smithtown Central School District 
 

26 New York Avenue, Smithtown, New York 11787 
 

 
Jason Lambert 
Coordinator of Physical Education, Health, Athletics and Nurses 
(631) 382-2100 

 
Mark Secaur, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

New York State Law requires schools to request Dental Certificates for the following grades: 

Kindergarten, 1, 3, 5, 7, 9 and 11, as well as new students entering the district.  Please have your child’s dentist 

complete the bottom of this letter and return it to the health office of your child’s school as soon as possible. 

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to call your school’s health office. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 

Mark Secaur, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   EXAMINER’S CERTIFICATION OF DENTAL EXAMINATION 

School_____________________________________________ 

Student____________________________________________Grade___________ 

Complete dental examination on________________________________________ 

Treatment needed? Yes______No______ 

Recommendations and Remarks ______________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Examiner’s Signature and Stamp_______________________________________________________________ 

Date__________________________ 

  

   RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL HEALTH OFFICE 

 
11/2022 


